
Canadian Pacific Pensioners Association of Calgary 
MAIN FLOOR Bldg. 10 

7550 Ogden Dale Road SE 
Calgary, AB T2C 4X9 

403-262-1238 
cp.pensioners.association@gmail.com 

Message from the President 
May 2024 

Here we are once again April Showers and Snow bringing May flowers! 

Our General Meeting and Luncheon went off well again in April.  We had a total of 65 

people turn out (WOW!!).  Monique and Vic must be doing something right, thanks 

again to them!  We had another record-breaking 50/50 draw and we also had our 

regular Wine Draws with donations from Ken and Pat Brown (Never Forgotten). 

The latest on Vice-President Dale Gale is that he is at home and on the mend.  Hoping 

things are going well and hoping to see you soon (Helen).  Yes, we do miss you both!! 

A week after our General Meeting we had another Social Get Together, about 23 

people showed for a good time and goodies as well! 

Don’t forget our Bowling get together on Monday May 13 at 1:00 PM at Toppler Bowl 

on Fairmount Drive.  20 people have signed up so mark your calendars, it’s $5 per 

game, shoes etc. supplied, it will lots of fun!! 

In the future we are hoping to have more Pool, Darts, Lawn Bowling, and Golf options.  

Group Trips are being looked into and we are always open to any other suggestions 

from the membership, drop a note in the Suggestion Box or approach any of the 

Directors with your ideas, we would love to hear from you! 

A Financial Audit was done and despite some minor defects the Club’s books are in 

order.  I would like to thank Doug Noakes, Garry Nichols and Ray Beirnes for their 

hard work and effort.  Special thanks also go out to the dedicated members who did 

this audit in the past; Alan McGunigal, Bruce Bennett and Art Tetz. 

There will be a Guest Speaker at our May 14 General Meeting and Luncheon; Jason 

Rago from the Tour Operator “Beyond the Waterfall”.  It’s been a long time since we 

did any trips together and we look forward to having options for members again. 

A week after our General Meeting we will have our third Social Get Together on May 

21 at 11:00 AM.  It’s always at good time with some nice snacks and treats, admission 

is still free.  Thanks Monique, well done!! 
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Hoping to see you all at our General Meeting May 14 at 12:00, the Social on May 21 at 

11:00 and don’t forget Bowling on May 13 at 1:00 PM at Toppler Bowl.  As always 

spouses, partners and friends are welcome to all our events! 

 

Your President   

Laurie Rupert                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 


